
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

27 January 2023 

Dear Parent/carer, 

This week has seen lots of fun-filled events at Birchwood – we have had a Jenga competition which 
Dedicatio House won, and we also hosted a Rowing Competition in our sports hall for all schools 
across Warrington. 
 
Our school attendance has risen slightly this week to 91%, please can we keep pushing with 
students to make sure they are in school when they can be. 
 
We have a year 11 parents evening on Thursday, probably the most important parents evening of 
their school career. If you have a child in year 11 and you have not already booked appointments, 
please can you make sure that you do so as soon as possible. We are looking forward to having 
everyone in school for this event.  
 
Year 9 have Option Assemblies next week giving them tasters of different subjects that are available 
for them to pick at GCSE – this may run into the week after too with us having the teacher strike 
day on Wednesday next week.  
 
The next edition of our Careers Newsletter is now available too, and this will be sent via Class 
Charts today. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes and take care, 
 
Emma Mills 

 

 

 

Emma Mills 

Dates for your diary  

Thursday 2 February:   Year 11 Performance Review parents evening – more information next week.  

 


